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Kayak & Paddleboard Rentals Open on Stamford Harbor 

Rentals Available Every Weekend through Labor Day 

 

Stamford, CT – The warm weather is here and there is no better way to enjoy it than to get onto Long 

Island Sound on a kayak or stand up paddleboard.  SoundWaters is now renting kayaks and paddleboards 

to the public every weekend through Labor Day at Boccuzzi Park on Stamford Harbor. 

Single and double kayaks and paddleboards are available for hourly rentals from 10am – 6pm (last rental 

is at 5pm).  The launch site is Boccuzzi Park at 200 Southfield Avenue.  Single kayaks and paddleboards 

rent for $30/hr.  Double kayaks rent for $45/hr. Make sure to book in advance to ensure availability at 

SoundWaters.org/rentals. 

Proceeds from the rental of kayaks and paddleboards supports SoundWaters Long Island Sound education 

programs, helping SoundWaters teach environmental science to over 30,000 students per year, regardless 

of their ability to pay. 

 

Parking Notice 

Due to on-going construction of the Cohen SoundWaters Harbor Center, parking is temporarily limited at 

Boccuzzi Park.  Renters should plan to park on Southfield Avenue and walk through the park down to the 

waterfront where they will see the rental tent.   

 

### 

About SoundWaters 

SoundWaters, founded in 1989, is the region’s premier environmental education organization focused on 

the protection of Long Island Sound.  Annually, SoundWaters hosts shipboard and land-based programs 

for more than 30,000 students from pre-K through high school.   SoundWaters works in partnership with 

schools, communities, civic organizations, businesses and other environmental and educational 

organizations to develop experiences that foster a sense of responsibility for the environment and 

encourage actions that ensure a sustainable future for Long Island Sound.  For more information, visit 

SoundWaters.org. 
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